
This Certifies that 

Eureka Elementary School 
of St. Johns Public Schools successfully completed the First 

FIRE SAFETY DRILL 

for the 2020-2021 school year 

on this 28th day of October in the year 2020 at 10:10 AM. 

 

 

  Mistie McKane           Anne-Marie Potter                         

              Person Conducting Drill         Principal/Designee Acknowledgement 


